
 

 

 
 

EPA Invites Public Comment on a Proposed Cleanup Plan 
for the Cinnaminson Groundwater Contamination Superfund Site 

in Cinnaminson and Delran, New Jersey 
 

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) issued a Proposed Plan to address 
soil and groundwater contamination at the Cinnaminson Groundwater Contamination 
Superfund site on August 1, 2022. The Proposed Plan is available at 
www.epa.gov/superfund/cinnaminson. 
 

EPA’s preferred cleanup plan for the site includes digging up and disposing 
contaminated soil and cleaning up the contaminated groundwater by using a technique 
called in-situ chemical reduction. The cleanup plan also includes investigating and 
mitigating vapor intrusion at nearby residential properties and instituting long-term 
monitoring to ensure the cleanup is working as intended. 
 

A 30-day public comment period for the Proposed Plan will run from August 1, 
2022 to August 31, 2022. To address public questions and concerns about the 
proposed cleanup plan, EPA will host a virtual public meeting on Wednesday, 
August 10, 2022 from 6:00pm–8:00pm EST. To register for the public meeting, 
visit https://cinnaminson-superfund.eventbrite.com. To learn more about the public 
meeting, visit www.epa.gov/superfund/cinnaminson or contact Natalie Loney 
at loney.natalie@epa.gov or (212) 637-3639. 
 
Anyone interested in receiving materials for the public meeting in hard copy should 
either email or call Ms. Loney with such a request by Friday, August 5, 2022 

Relevant stakeholders are encouraged to review the Proposed Plan, attend the public 
meeting, and comment on the cleanup alternatives. Written comments should be 
submitted by August 31, 2022 to Alida Karas, Remedial Project Manager, 
at karas.alida@epa.gov. The Administrative Record file containing the documents 
used on in developing the alternatives and preferred cleanup plan is available for 
public review at  www.epa.gov/superfund/cinnaminson. 

 


